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 Notice of Meeting 
(3rd Thursday) May 17, 2012 – 6:00 PM 

 

 

Speaker:   Rob Dallas - HVAC Retail Territory Manager for Lennox Industries  
Prior to joining Lennox in 2004 as a Residential New Construction Territory Manager, Rob was an Account Manager with 

Hussmann in Bridgeton for over 16 years moving from St. Louis, Raleigh, NC, San Antonio, Philadelphia, eventually 

ending up in Orlando, FL.  At Hussmann, he was responsible for commercial refrigeration for numerous grocery chains 

and institutions throughout the Northeast and Midwest.  A native of St. Charles, a graduate of the University of Missouri 

with an MBA in Marketing from Lindenwood University, Rob recently relocated back to St. Louis with Lennox. 
 

Topic:  Solar Systems in Residential Homes-benefits and Savings. 
 

Due to storm damage at Spazio’s, this  
Month’s Meeting Location  

has been moved to: 
RUSSO’S CATERING 

9904 Page Avenue, St. Louis, MO 63132 
(between Lindbergh and I-170)    (314) 427-6771 

 
 

Our thanks to: Mike Kochanski of Scottsman Ice Machines for presenting our April meeting. 
 
This month, we welcome new members William Albers and Dennis Kincy to the St. Louis Chapter. 
 

Occasionally the question is asked: 
Will refrigeration lubricants boil and/or evaporate  if evacuated into a very low micron range? 

(Bring your answers to the meeting) 
http://www.hvacfun.com/a-lubricant-matches-made-in-heaven.htm 

 
As attendance at our meetings has fallen off lately, you are encouraged to come early to the meeting to be 
entertained by the self-immolation of one of the board members in a desperate attempt to draw a crowd 
for our speaker.  The participant will be selected by drawing straws to determine who gets the honor.  As 
always, your comments are welcome.



Mark your calendars for these upcoming educational opportunities: 
June 14th:  Chapter Meeting, Speaker: Honeywell/Genetron Refrigerants. 
June 23rd   Midwest Association Quarterly Meeting in Springfield, MO. 
July/August – No meetings scheduled.  Watch your mail in September.  
October 20th   Midwest Association Quarterly Meeting in Branson, MO. 
 

We are always interested in your ideas for speakers and topics. Contact a board 
member and let them know what you're interests are. 

 

We are offering “Reduced Memberships” to first time Student Members.   
Come join us for our technical sessions and also learn about the benefits of belonging to RSES.  
Students who join our chapter and attend at least 4 meetings during the year they join will have their dues 
reimbursed by the chapter.  Contact a board member at the next meeting for details of this limited time 
offering.  It’s like getting two years for the price of one! 

 
WE NEED NEW FACES & IDEAS RUNNING YOUR CHAPTER!  Pl ease call one of the 

board members with your ideas and/or to volunteer to help.  THE CHAPTER NEEDS NEW BOARD 
MEMBERS IF IT IS TO CONTINUE TO HOLD EDUCATIONAL ME ETINGS! 

No one has stepped forward despite repeated calls for help.   
 

Next Board Meeting scheduled for Wednesday, May 30th, Location: TBD 
PLEASE!  Contact a board member for directions. 

 

ST. LOUIS CHAPTER'S OFFICERS, BOARD MEMBERS and CHAPTER CONTACTS: 
http://stlrses.50webs.com  

 

 
Chapter President 

(Vacant) 

 

Jan Meredith 
Membership Chairperson 

314-427-5511 
jmeredith@crescentparts.com 

 

Jim Wunderlich, CM 
Chapter Treasurer 

314-522-3300 
james.wunderlich@ferguson.com  

 

Bob Smith, CMS 
Past International RSES President 

314-994-4434 
rresmith3446@yahoo.com 

 

 

Chapter Secretary 
(Vacant) 

 
 

Board Member 
(Vacant) 

 

Bob Thom 

Educational Chairman 
636-262-8129 

bobthom3000@yahoo.com 

Don Ford 

Sergeant at Arms 

Webmaster 
Past Chapter President 

314-522-0446 

don63025@gmail.com 
 

THIS MEETING NOTICE IS BROUGHT TO YOU IN PART THRU CONTRIBUTIONS OF THE 
FOLLOWING WHOLESALERS 

  
 
If you (or anyone you know) would like to receive meeting notices via email, send a note to the webmaster@stlrses.50webs.com.   
We will email our meeting notices to anyone requesting them – member or not.  Just send a request to the webmaster – you’ll get your 
meeting notice as soon as it’s sent to the printer.  The email will include a PDF attachment you can print and post on your bulletin 
board at work or forward it to others that would find our meetings of interest. 


